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CENTENNIAL STUDENTS TO ENJOY SAFE CANDY ACQUISITION  
AT TRUNK OR TREAT 

 
Centennial Elementary School students can save themselves the walk around the neighborhood 
as they get sugared up this spooky season. 
 

WHAT:   Centennial Trunk or Treat 
WHEN:   Friday, October 27 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
WHERE:   Centennial Elementary School, 4201 25th Street South, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Bobby Olson, Centennial principal, olsonb4@fargo.k12.nd.us or 701.446.4304 

for more information. 
 
Centennial Elementary School’s Parent Teacher Organization is sponsoring a trunk or treat event 
for the school’s families on October 27. Students dressed up in their costumes will acquire their 
confections of choice, in a safe and controlled atmosphere, as they make their way from car-to-
car around the school’s parking lot loop.  
 
A festive atmosphere will be created for the event as vehicles will be decorated. Volunteer 
families will bring their cars already decorated or make them available to be decorated. Candy for 
dispersal has been donated by the school’s families leading up to the event. 
 
After their candy collection receptacles are filled to the brim, families can head inside the gym to 
enjoy pizza and bingo. 
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